
CEDA Board Director(s) 

Central Economic Development Agency (CEDA) strives to drive and facilitate the 
creation and growth of economic wealth in Manawatū and beyond.  Due to the 
retirement by rotation of directors an opportunity has arisen for up to two Director 
positions on the CEDA Board.  

The successful candidate will be someone with personal integrity and a public 
service ethos who displays sound judgement in decision-making.  They will be a 
collaborator and strategic thinker, with a commitment to Te Tiriti o Waitangi, 
Manawatū and the principles of good corporate citizenship. 

This interesting and challenging role would suit a person with strong commercial and 
governance experience and confidence in te ao Māori.  A solid understanding of 
business and financial matters, and experience in economic development would be 
an advantage.  

The shareholders of CEDA are Palmerston North City Council and Manawatū District 
Council.  More information about CEDA can be found on the Company's website 
www.ceda.nz 

Interested persons should submit their relevant curriculum vitae together with reasons 
why they should be appointed to the above Board by Sunday 19 February 2023. 

For further information on the application process please contact Natalya 
Kushnirenko, Palmerston North City Council (telephone 06 356 8199, extension 7106) 
or email natalya.kushnirenko@pncc.govt.nz 

Applications close:  4.00 pm, Sunday 19 February 2023 

We are an Equal Employment Opportunity Employer and welcome applications 
from all those suitably qualified for this position. 
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